
 

WWW.LANDSCOREPRIMARY.CO.UK             01363 772018         ADMIN@LANDSCORE-PRIMARY.DEVON.SCH.UK 

  

 
 

 

Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 8 Summer 2024  

 Friday 21st June 2024 

Summer Holiday 
Camp 

Primary Sport are once 
again running their 

summer holiday camp 
from 24th July through 
to 14th August. There 

will be a variety of 
activities including 

dodgeball, laser quest, 
gymnastics, drama, 
music, art and many 

more. To book a place, 
please email 

nathank@primary-
sports.co.uk  

or use this link: 
https://www.primary-

sports.co.uk/events/202
4/07/24/landscore-

primary-school-
summer-holiday-camps-

2024   
 

 
 
 

Hunterswood Riding 
School 

Summer Activities 
Those of you with 
children who love 

horses may be 
interested to know that 

there are lots of 
activities available 

throughout the summer 
holidays at 

Hunterswood Riding 
School. Please see the 

attached leaflet for 
further information. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Term Dates 2024-25 Please find below the term dates for the next academic year. All green 
squares are days when the children are not in school.  

Family Picnic and Games Afternoon On Friday 5th July we are planning to hold a family picnic 
and games afternoon from 2:00pm-3:30pm on the school field (weather permitting). Families are 
invited to come along and enjoy a ‘chill out’ on the field in a family group with their own picnic 
food. Parents bring their picnic baskets and blankets and spend a relaxed afternoon with their 
children on the field. This will also be an opportunity for those who purchased Circus tickets to 
use their games cards. The games will be set up on the playground. Any child who did not buy a 
circus ticket, will be able to purchase a games card on the afternoon. There will also be 
refreshments and circus lanyards available to buy. 
 

Year 5 Quogwarts Day All of our Year 5 children are invited to a fun day at Queen Elizabeth 
School on Thursday 27th June. Previously, children have taken part in a range of ‘Hogwarts’ 
activities such as divination, wand making and transfiguration and it has also given them a real 
‘taster’ of life at Secondary School. The children are encouraged to dress up in Harry Potter fancy 
dress for the day so get those imaginations going! 
 

Exeter Northcott Theatre Classes If your child would like a 
creative and gentle introduction to theatre and performance 

then the Northcott might be just the place. Classes run from 
14th September through to 30th November. There are both 
infant classes (ages 5 - 7) and junior classes (ages 7 - 9). In these 
fun and playful sessions, children will explore telling stories 
with and to each other through imaginative play, teamwork 
and skills building. If you are interested, please contact the Box 
Office: boxoffice@exeternorthcott.co.uk  for more info and to 
book a place. 
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Year 5 Grenville Residential Most of our Year 5 children 
have been on their residential trip to Grenville House in 
Brixham this week and they have all had a brilliant time. They 
seem to have thoroughly enjoyed the activities which have 
included coasteering, abseiling, stand-up paddle boarding, 
raft building, orienteering, problem solving and canoeing. 
The children have all achieved so much and have been an 
absolute pleasure to take away (according to all the staff!). 
Their behavior has been excellent and they have represented 
Landscore brilliantly. Well done to you all and enjoy a rest 
over the weekend! 

 

Residential Photographs Pictures will shortly be available from both of our residential trips for 
parents to order at 50p a print. This year, the photos (which will be non-downloadable) will be 
sent via an online link for you to look through and make your choices. There will be an order form 
sent home which you will need to return with a cash payment or visit the school office to make a 
card payment. For safeguarding reasons, we do ask that you do not share any of these photos on 
social media please. 

 
Crediton Foodbank Our local foodbank in Crediton provides fantastic support to many families 
in the town and are always there if you ever need them. They also offer a free café every Friday 
from 10am until 12pm where clients can have a hot drink and slice of cake whilst they wait for 
their food parcel to be packed. This is also an opportunity to chat with their wonderful volunteers 
and to enjoy some company or to receive help, advice and further support. The Foodbank is open 
on Monday evenings at 6pm and Tuesday and Friday mornings from 10-12pm. Tel: 07740 202721 

Shakespeare in the Square 3rd – 6th of July Crediton Arts Centre with our local theatre 
company "Cider with Jonesy" are very excited to present Shakespeare in the Square 2024. The 
festival of ‘Twelfth Night’, with mistaken identities, raucous characters and popular music, 
promises to be a vibrant and joyful interpretation of one of Shakespeare’s most beloved plays. 
Tickets can be purchased at:  https://www.trybooking.com/uk/DGUW .  Music, food, drink and 
general fun starts at 6:30pm with the show beginning at 7:30pm. 

Congratulations must go to our three swimmers this week who have 
all achieved their next level swimming certificates. Benji Zieleniewski  
has been awarded his STAnley level 4 certificate,  
Mikolaj Kuc has achieved both his STAnley 
level 3 and level 4 and Alice Cudlipp has 
achieved her STAnley level 6. What great 
work from everyone – very well done to you 
all and keep enjoying your swimming. 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main   
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